February 5, 2009

				
Mr. David W. Danner					
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:	TC -090185
Dear Mr. Danner:
Please remove our request for a fuel surcharge on this docket.  We made an error in our calculation spreadsheet and no longer qualify.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 543-9369 or via email at Richard@airporter.com
Sincerely,


Richard Johnson
Wickkiser International Companies
1416 Whitehorn Street
Ferndale,  WA  98248

